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Dear Parents 

With new beginnings come new responsibilities, so there are few important points to consider as 

students make the transition from Grade II to Grade III.  
 

Please Note:   

1. There will be no mother teachers in Grade III. Different teachers will take up different 

subjects from Grade III onwards. 

2. Periodic, Half Yearly and Final assessments will begin from this year. The students will be 

prepared for the same and the details will be shared with the parents. 

3. Clubs will continue and more options will be provided to choose from. Details will be shared 

soon. 

4. Kindly go through uniform details for grades (III – X) given in the link and school diary. 

5. First and Third Saturdays will be working with the same timings 8:10am – 2:15 pm.  

6. Students using private transport will be dispersed from the school gate. Parents won't be 

allowed to receive students from Grade I and II corridors. 

7. As the students are more responsible and independent now, they will have a common nanny 

at the washroom station to assist instead of individual nannies as before. 
 

We understand that you will be concerned about the transition the kids will be going 

through, but we assure you that the school will be taking utmost care of the little ones to 

adjust to the new environment smoothly. 

 

Regards 

Principal 

 

 

 

 

http://www.gurukulworld.co.in/

